
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
NOTICE REGARDING A PACER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 

 
Please take notice that stored payment methods and instant access registration 
will be unavailable on PACER from 7 p.m. ET Friday, June 18, 2021 – 6 p.m. ET 
Sunday, June 20, 2021. This service interruption may impact your ability to pay 
fees using stored information and to register a pacer account. Any fees 
associated with documents filed during the outage period will remain due. 
 
For more information on this service interruption, please visit the PACER 
Maintenance page via the click below. 
https://pacer.uscourts.gov/file-case/developer-resources/pacer-maintenance  

 
 
 

Date: June 17, 2021 Todd M. Stickle 
Clerk of Court 
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